
GREENLEE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CLIFTON, ARIZONA 

 
August 22, 2011 

 
The Greenlee County Board of Supervisors met on this date in special session in the 
Board Meeting Room, 2nd floor Courthouse Annex, Clifton, Arizona, with the following 
members present: David Gomez, Vice Chairman; and Ron Campbell, Member.  
Supervisor Richard Lunt was present telephonically.  Also present were Deborah K. 
Gale, County Administrator, and Yvonne Pearson, Clerk of the Board. 
 
Vice Chairman Gomez called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Ms. Gale presented information regarding the corrected levy and tax rates for Clifton 
School District for fiscal year 2011/2012.  She stated that Clifton School District set their 
tax rate assuming that medical insurance expenses had been pre-paid last fiscal year 
and based their budget on that calculation.  However, the pre-pay expenses did not 
occur which affected the carry forward making it too high.  The Clifton School District 
has asked that the tax rate be adjusted from the previously adopted rate of $1.7748 for 
fiscal year 2011/2012 to $2.3337.  Ms. Gale stated that this rate is less than it was last 
year.  Upon motion by Supervisor Campbell, seconded by Supervisor Lunt, and carried 
unanimously, the Board adopted the corrected levy and tax rates for Clifton School 
District for fiscal year 2011/2012 reflecting a combined levy of $313,197 and a tax rate 
of $2.3337.  Said tax rates are computed at the rate of $100 assessed valuation and will 
be entered as part of these minutes at the conclusion of the meeting.  
 
There being no further business to come before the Board of Supervisors, the meeting 
was adjourned at 4:32 p.m. 
 

APPROVED: /s/ David Gomez, Vice Chairman 
 

ATTEST: /s/ Yvonne Pearson 
  Clerk of the Board 
 
 


